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Commanders Report 
 

Greetings Fellow Compatriots,  

It is our honor to have at our Camp meeting on October 19th Mr. Bruce Cunningham. Mr. 

Cunningham has informed me that he will be presenting a PowerPoint presentation on Gen-

eral Robert E. Lee. I hope that all Camp members and guests will be able to attend our 

monthly meeting at Chill in Grapevine. Come at 6 PM to enjoy some great food and Sothern 

hospitality. I recently purchased (at a bargain price) John Beauchamp Jones two volume set 

entitled A Rebel War Clerk’s Diary. This set was originally published in 1866 and reprinted in 

1981 in two beautiful bound volumes. Jones served as a clerk with the Confederate War De-

partment just days after Fort Sumpter until after the War. I noted in my brief readings that 

Jones’s daily entries mirrored the hopes, reactions and feelings of the Southern capital and its 

government while accompanying a predictable dislike of Yankees. I have an affection for pri-

mary sources and in upcoming Gano Gazette I will include excerpts. It has been my honor to 

have been recently selected as Chaplain of the 3rd Brigade and as always, I will strive to assist 

our Brigade and our Division Chaplain whenever called for service. 

 

Deo Vindice, Initum sapientiae tumor Domini  

Jack B. 

Camp Commander and Chaplain  
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1st Lt Commanders Report 

 

Greetings members and friends, 

 

Hope everyone is doing fine. Not much to report. 

We didn’t have cleanup day September 26th after all. 

We will be having our Christmas party coming up in December. 

Hope to see you at the meeting this coming Tuesday the 19th. 

God Bless Texas and God Save The South! 

Deo Vindice 
        Confederately, 

        Billy G. 

        1st Lt. Commander 

         R. M. Gano Camp 2292 
 

 



3 

Last Months Meeting - Scott B. Lone Star Flag to the Top, Lee & Texas Brigade - Gettysburg 

Scott Bowden special guest 

15 People in Attendance 

The September meeting minutes will be read at the October meeting this Tuesday 
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This Months Meeting 

We meet at Chill on Main Street in      

Grapevine. 
This month Mr. Bruce Cunningham will be presenting a PowerPoint presentation on General 

Robert E. Lee! 

Hope to see you Tuesday October 19th! 

We will be in the Cotton Belt back private 

party room. 

814 South Main St, Grapevine, TX 76051  
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Upcoming Local Events 

 

Oct 19 - Camp meeting, 7pm at Chill in Grapevine, TX. 

Nov 15 - RE Lee camp chili cook off at 7pm. 

Nov 16 - Camp meeting, 7pm at Chill in Grapevine, TX. 

Dec - Christmas Party 

Jan 29, 2022:  Susan of the VA Flaggers will be the guest 

speaker at the San Antonio Heroes Dinner, San Antonio, 

TX, sponsored by Alamo City Guards Camp 1325 

SCV.  texan1834@yahoo.com 

June 3-5, 2022:  Susan will also be speaking at the 2022 

Texas Division Annual Reunion, McKinney, TX.  

THIS MONTHS MEETING IS IN 

THE COTTON BELT BACK PRIVATE 

MEETING ROOM AT  

 
 

814 South Main St , Grapevine, TX 

76051  
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Brigade News - Recent Reenacting Events 
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Texas Diivision News 

Allen Hearrean 

Texas Division Adjutant 

PO BOX 821872N. RICHLAND HILLS, TX 76182 

(817) 821-8805 

ahearrean@sbcglobal.net 

August 28, 2021 

Compatriots I have received Division dues from approximately 80 percent of all camps 

in the Division. The Division has 373 Division Life members of which includes about 8 

new Life members. My guesstimate of total members paid including Life members is 

just under 2000. This seems to be normal having some history of performing this job. I 

expect the remaining camps who have not paid dues will do so very soon. 

The Texas Division has 94 active camps with one new camp forming as I speak. Kyle 

Sims has been working very hard organizing the new camp in Graham Texas. It looks 

like it will have over 20 members to charter this new camp. The new camp will be 

number 319 which was the camp that existed in Graham many years ago. 

I want to thank every camp Adjutant and or Commander who has sent in dues for 

their camp. They are the back bone of the Division and if these guys did not work as 

hard as they havedone collecting dues and separating the Division dues from the Na-

tional dues and going thruthe hassle of filling out forms and licking stamps and finally 

keeping their camps running, the Texas Division would not exist  

Sincerely, 

Allen  Hearrean 

mailto:ahearrean@sbcglobal.net
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National News 

Additional Commander Adjutant training opportunities 

Commander / Adjutant Classes Continue 

Compatriots: 

HQ will be continuing its Commander / Adjutant training classes next 

week on Tuesday October 19th at 10:00 am. The one following that will be 

Thursday October 28th at 4:00 pm If you are a commander, Adjutant, or a 

Treasurer who pays the dues for the camp, and want to take the class, 

please email membership@scv.org. You must include your name, your 

membership number, the office held, and your camp name and number. If 

you have already taken the class and want to do it again, you may. Plans 

are to do these until mid-November, then break until after the holidays. 

We all at HQ thank you commanders and adjutants for wanting to know 

more about the office you were elected to. 

If the classes scheduled during the next two weeks don’t fit your schedule, 

email us and let us know when you can do it. 

Again, thank you for serving, 

Membership Services 

  

Adam Southern 

Executive Director 

Sons of Confederate Veterans HQ 

P.O. Box 59Columbia, TN 38402-0059 

(931) 380-1844, ext 207 

mailto:membership@scv.org
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SLRC Update 

Compatriots 

  

On 21 SEP our local counsel received a terse message from the (all Republican) Supreme Court 

in our 2 monument cases against the Criminal Enterprise that is the City of Dallas: DENIED 

We asked the Supreme Court to accept our 2 cases - asking the following questions: 

Question #1 Does the City of Dallas have to follow State law? - Court response: "WE DON'T 

CARE!!" 

Question #2 Does the City of Dallas have to follow its own statutes & procedures? Court re-

sponse:- WE DON'T CARE!! 

Question #3 Does the Rule of Law apply to Texas big cities? Court response: WE DON"T 

CARE!! 

So sayeth the Court 

The case against the Criminals in Dallas could not have been clearer. Are the Court members 

stupid? I think not. Are they spineless RINO cowards quailing and unwilling to take on Texas' 

corrupt big cities? BINGO! 

I was initially depressed by this. I don't know why. This act of cowardice was always a real pos-

sibility in our planning. 

  

But now their cowardice & failure to act is on the record! 

  

But now that I've thought more about it - I AM MAD, AND DETERMINED THAT WE, AS 

REPRESENTING THE NORMAL PEOPLE OF TEXAS, THE SOUTH & AMERICA, CAN-

NOT GIVE UP. WE MUST FIGHT ON! In Texas we must muster our troops and fight a politi-

cal, not judicial fight. We still have important cases in McKinney, Weatherford & Kaufman.  

  

An SLRC Bd Member is going back to the "Supreme Court of the US to nullify the so-called 

Government Speech doctrine - other important Monument cases in Florida, Virginia, Georgia & 

North Carolina, can use our help & expertise. They will get it. 

  

And our most important outreach, the 80 million disenfranchised voters from the last "election."  

  

We must teach ourselves and our 80 million potential new friends how to organize locally for 

Liberty issues . How to start a 501c4 public interest corporation. How to run for a school board 

election; how to clean RINOS out of your local GOP, media access in an era of black outs. Urg-

ing allied groups to form (and how to form) workable political coalitions.) Making (mostly un-

wanted) leadership suggestions to major Southern Heritage groups. 

We still have a place in the ongoing struggle for Liberty and we need your support. I do need 

your help in reducing the lawsuit debt I have taken on- so we will have funds for travel and fur-

ther active service. 

  

I will be at my friend, FRED MORSE'S Memorial SAT 16 OCT 2021 10Am at Camp Mabry in 

Austin, Texas. Fred gave over $200,000 to monument Defense & Confederate causes, so let us 

give aour fellow departed Compatriot & warrior a good send off. And afterwards let us have a 

gathering of Eagles to discuss our next steps. Y'all be there if you can. 

PLEASE SHARE & SUPPORT www.slrc-csa.org PO Box 1235 Black Mountain, NC 28711 

 

http://www.slrc-csa.org/?fbclid=IwAR0Tu5UhqZGc9LlYPYetKWCY2T6dQDEBFW3y3GI2D-KToWSkRsDr5tHhsr0
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Hood's Texas Brigade Association, Re-activated announces its 

2021 Scholarly Seminar to take place November 12-13, in 

Kerrville, Texas. Dr. Don Frazier of The Texas Center at 

Schreiner University is our host. 

Featured are a Friday Bus Tour into the Hill Country led by Dr. 

Don Frazier. At Center Point Cemetery we will enjoy the hos-

pitality of the Hill Country Camp #1938, SCV. An all-day 

seminar on Saturday follows, featuring five speakers. 

Martha Hartzog, President 

Hood's Texas Brigade Association, Re-activated 
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Do you have an ancestor that was a Confederate Veteran?  

Are you interested in honoring them and their cause?  

Do you think that history should reflect the truth?  

Are you interested in protecting your heritage and its symbols?  

If you answered "Yes" to these questions, then you should "Join Us" 

 Membership in the Sons of Confederate Veterans is open to all male descendants of any veteran 

who served honorably in the Confederate armed forces regardless of the applicant's or his ances-

tor's race, religion, or political views.  

How Do I Join The Sons of Confederate Veterans?  

The SCV is the direct heir of the United Confederate Veterans, and the oldest heredi-

tary organization for male descendants of Confederate soldiers. Organized at Rich-

mond, Virginia in 1896, the SCV continues to serve as a historical, patriotic, and non-

political organization dedicated to ensuring that a true history of the 1861-1865 period 

is preserved.  

Membership can be obtained through either lineal or collateral family lines and kin-

ship to a veteran must be documented genealogically. The minimum age for full 

membership is 12, We have Genealogist that can help you for free. 

There is no minimum age for Cadet Membership.  

http://www.scv.org/research/genealogy.php  

http://www.scv.org/research/genealogy.php
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WE MEET THE THIRD TUESDAY OF EVERY MONTH 

IN GRAPEVINE, TX 
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If you know any SCV member that would like to join give them this form, all are welcome even if you do not have a bike. 
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2021 Camp 2292 Officers and Staff 

Let us hear from you! 

   

  Commander : Jack B.                     

  Email: hammer51@charter.net   

   

  1st Lt. Commander : Billy G. 

  Email: willyg65@hotmail.com 

       

  2nd Lt. Commander : Kyle S. 

  Email: kylebs62@aol.com 

 

  Adjutant : Allen H.    

  Email: ahearrean@sbcglobal.net   

       

  Sgt-at-Arms, Newsletter & Webmaster : Frank K. 

  Email:  harley71electra@yahoo.com 

   

  Chaplain : Jack B. 

  Email: hammer51@charter.net 

CHARGE TO THE SONS  

OF CONFEDERATE VETERANS  

“To you, Sons of Confederate Veterans, we will commit the vindication of the 

cause for which we fought. To your strength will be given the defense of the Con-

federate soldier's good name, the guardianship of his history, the emulation of his 

virtues, the perpetuation of those principles which he loved and which you love 

also, and those ideals which made him glorious and which you also cherish.”  

Lt. General Stephen Dill Lee Commander-General United Confederate Veterans New Orleans, Louisiana 1906  

Remember, it is our duty to see that the true history of the South is preserved and           

presented to future generations. 

Until we meet again, let us remember our obligations to our forefathers, who gave us the 

undeniable birthright of our Southern Heritage and the vision, desire and courage to see 

it perpetuated. 

mailto:hammer51@charter.net?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:willyg65@hotmail.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:kylebs62@aol.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:ahearrean@sbcgloball.net?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:harley71electra@yahoo.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:hammer51@charter.net?subject=Request%20for%20info

